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Enrollment
2022-23
● Current Enrollment: 484 Students

2023-23
● Students Pending: 17
● Families Pending: 11

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2022/2023 455.75 (anticipated)
2021/2022 495.00
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Enrollment for the 2023-24 school year opened the first week of February. The focus is
currently on re-enrolling returning families, but we do have two new families enrolled at
this time.

PACE Outreach

PACE continues with in-person activities, focusing on quarterly activities for each learning
center. The KLC has been hosting weekly art hours and the MLC is hosting one this week as
well. We also just had our annual Valentines zoom and exchange.

The advertising campaign for the 2023-34 school year has begun, with videos running on
FB and YouTube. Filming for new ads took place Thursday, February 16.
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School Improvement

In line with our goal of supporting student academic success through MTSS, our school
counselor, graduation coach, contact teachers, and principal have begun monthly
meetings focusing on our Tier 2 and Tier 3 students.

Additionally, the principal will be in Juneau attending the Alaska Council of School
Administrators Fly-in beginning February 26.

PACE staff continue to meet monthly to review school goals, further expand curriculum
options, and develop ways to help our students and families.

Other

● The MLC move to its new location is complete. They are loving the new space!


